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14 July 2021 
 
 
Tim Allan 
fyi-request-15973-396c9eae@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Reference: OIA-2020/21-0741 
 
 
Dear Tim Allan 
 
Official Information Act request relating to East Frame Housing Development 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act (the Act), received on 
5 July 2021. You requested: 
 

“Can you please provide updated figures on housing to be delevered under the east 
frame housing development in Christchurch central as part of the "anchor project".  
Can you please provide the number of dwellings and expected completion date.” 

 
I believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions 
of Ōtākaro Limited. Accordingly, I have decided under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act to transfer 
your request to the Otakaro Limited. 
 
Ōtākaro Limited has the usual timeframes under the Act from receipt of this transfer to make 
a decision on your request.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Corbett 
Manager, Ministerial and Business Services 
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